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S P E C I A L  I N T E R E S T  G R O U P

President’s Message
 I hope everyone is enjoying the beauty of fall. The Animal 
PT SIG will be conducting a very important strategic planning 
session in Alexandria, VA on November 17th and 18th. All of 
the SIG members should have received an email with a survey. 
The survey is an attempt to ascertain YOUR needs as members 
so the officers and others present at the meeting can prepare for 
the future of the SIG and the future of animal physical therapy. 
The goals of the meeting are to plan for the next upcoming 
years and set goals as to what we need to accomplish together 
as a group. Many of the members have been involved in the 
treatment of animals and are aware of many of the obstacles of 
physical therapists treating animals. If you have any thoughts 
or suggestions, please email me directly prior to our meeting at 
wizofpaws@aol.com or if you would like to attend the meeting, 
please also let me know.

Deborah Gross Saunders, MSPT, OCS, CCRP
Certified Canine Rehabilitation Practitioner
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